
BOARD OF FUNERAL SERVICE EXAMINERS

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING VIA CONFERENCE CALL

JULY 19, 2018

The Board President called the meeting to order at 9:00am and announced that this was a

Special Meeting for the purpose of approving pay raises for the two inspectors and the clerical

assistant.  Board Members present were: Eugene Fahey, Robert Fields, Brian Nichols and Ron

Waybright.  Non members were: Regina Anderson, Executive Director and Connie Sloan, Office

Manager.

After a brief discussion, Mr. Fahey asked for a motion to approve the pay raises.  Ron

Waybright moved that the pay raises be approved.  The motion was seconded by Brian Nichols

and the Board voted unanimously to approve the raises effective August 4, 2018.

There being no further business to be discussed, the meeting adjourned at 9:05 am.

                                                                                                                                     
Executive Director President


